
 

 

18 August 2021 
 
The Manager,  
Listing Department,  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400051                                                                                                              Symbol: POONAWALLA  
 
BSE Limited  
Corporate Relationship Department, 
25th floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001                                                                                                               Company Code: 524000  
 
 
Reference: Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015. 
 
Subject: Postal Ballot Notice for shifting of Registered Office of the Company from the State of West 
Bengal to Maharashtra, under the jurisdiction of Registrar of Companies, Pune and consequent 
amendments to the Memorandum of Association of the Company. 
 
Dear Sir, 

 
In continuation to our letter dated August 14, 2021, wherein we had intimated that the Board of 
Directors have approved the Notice of Postal Ballot for seeking approval of shareholders, please find 
enclosed the Postal Ballot Notice dated August 14, 2021 under Regulation 30 of the Securities and 
Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015 seeking 
the consent of the shareholders vide special resolution in the matter of shifting of Registered Office of 
the Company from the state of West Bengal to Maharashtra, under the jurisdiction of Registrar of 
Companies, Pune and consequent amendments to the Memorandum of Association of the Company. 

 
Further, we would like to inform that the Notice has been sent on 18 August 2021 through email to all 
the Members, whose names appear in the Register of Members / list of Beneficial Owners as received 
from National Securities Depository Limited and Central Depository Services (India) Limited and whose 
email IDs are registered with the RTA / Depositories as on the cut-off date, i.e., Friday, August 13, 2021.  
 

  This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking You, 
For Poonawalla Fincorp Limited 
(Formerly, Magma Fincorp Limited) 
 

 
  ACS No. 13918 


























